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AEC Boundary Changes 

I support the changes by the AEC to all the boundary changes throughout the state. Whether it 
be in Sydney or out in the regions, the changes were made with considerable thought, and 
demographics and georgraphical locations and history were all taken into consideration. I ask 
the AEC however to reconsider the axing of the North Sydney seat and instead opt to scrap the 
name Warringah. The boundary changes itself are fine and don't need altering, but just the 
federation name to be retained and the insignificant name of Warringah to instead face the 
chopping block. 

jenny Brown 
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